· [bookmark: _GoBack]South Bethany News Update - Correction‏

From: Pam Smith [mailto:administrator@southbethany.org] 
Sent: Friday, October 26, 2012 1:52 PM
Subject: South Bethany News Update - Correction
 
The previous email said, "Residents east of Route 1 should be aware that
beginning as early as Sunday night or Monday morning, water, sewer, and gas
could be shut off."
 
Correction:
 
The email should have said, "Residents east of Ocean Drive should be aware
that beginning as early as Sunday night or Monday morning, water, sewer, and
gas could be shut off."
 
Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this.
 
Pam
 
Pam Smith, CMC
Administrative Assistant
Town of South Bethany
402 Evergreen Rd.
South Bethany, DE 19930
Phone:  (302) 539-3653 x 219
Fax:      (302) 539-7576
email:    administrator@southbethany.org
 
 

